
 
3/4/2019 

Hey Band!  
 

 
1. Thank you to everyone that volunteered to play at the basketball games this season! 

Your final Pep Band opportunity is at this Thursday’s assembly during the Unified vs 
Staff Game. Sign up in Schoology.  
 

2. Our DonorsChoose Project is fully funded and our equipment is being shipped to the 
school. Thank you to everyone who donated and/or shared our project with friends and 
family!  
 

3. The Symphonic Band is performing at the Colorado Bandmasters Association Concert 
Band Northern Regionals on Wednesday. We perform at 3:30 PM at Fossil Ridge HS in 
Fort Collins. We depart at 12:30 and should return by 5:30. Our afternoon will consist of 
listening to two bands, performance, and a clinic.   
 

4. Concert Band and Symphonic Band have a concert on March 7th at 6:30 PM (call time 
6:00) and we will feature several small ensembles! 
 

5. Jazz Band has a concert on March 12th and we will feature the MMS Jazz Band as well as 
a very exciting Music In Our Schools Month presentation sponsored by Stapp Interstate 
Toyota and Music & Arts. 

 
6. Jazz Band Students: Reserve your free tickets to the CSU Jazz Ensembles concert on 

April 9th! Google Form posted in Schoology. 
 

7. The permission slip for the Canon City Festival (May 2 & 3) is available! We need all of 
you there to make our performances shine. Slips and money due April 1st. 
 

8. Finally, it’s up to the seniors to choose our May Concert music. We need selections by 
the end of next week. Seniors can browse the music library in the music office, or search 
online using www.JWPepper.com  

 
 
 


